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Underground Injection Control Program 
 

August 7, 2018 
 
RE:  NGL Water Solutions Permian, LLC 

Operator Proposed Changes to the Well Design for the Striker 2 SWD 001  
API 30-015-44416; UL D, Sec 23, T24S, R31E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico 

 
Conditions of approval for proposal to sidetrack above referenced well:  
 

1. The approved tubing in the SWD order (SWD-1721) for the 7 5/8-inch FJ casing is 4 ½-
inch diameter. This shall not be changed.  

2. NGL Solutions (the operator) shall review the AOR and ½-mile notification information 
provided in the C-108 application, and provide a letter identifying any changes in this 
information based on the new bottom hole location of this well (the lateral relocation by 
an estimated 100 feet).  

3. Prior to commencing injection operation, the operator shall provide copies of a CBL to 
the District and to the Engineering Bureau (Santa Fe) for the side track, at a minimum, 
starting at the tie-in with the 9 5/8-inch casing and continuing to the shoe of the 7 5/8-
inch FJ casing. After receipt of the CBL by the Division, the operator shall be required to 
obtain the approval of the District prior to commencing injection.  

4. The frequency of the internal mechanical integrity testing (MIT) shall be changed from 
every five (5) year interval, to annually, until further notice.  

5. The Bureau shall retain these conditions to be included in the amended order once the 
operator submits the final formation top depths for correction of the interval described in 
order SWD-1721.  

 
Be advised that the Division has concerns with the sidetrack occurring in the lower Bone Spring 
and a successful cementing of the casing is vital for approved use of this well. Of particular 
concern is, previously permitted production wells in the 3rd Bone Spring formation in close 
proximity to this well bore.  
 
If there are any questions or concerns, please contact me or the Santa Fe Engineering Bureau.  
 
Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 X108 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility should their operations pose a threat to ground water, 
surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of 
responsibility for compliance with any other local, state, federal, rules, regulations or laws.  
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